
 

Monday, July 3, 2017  

 

The BVSA Office will be closed on Tuesday, July 4 th ,  

i n observance of the Independence Day holiday.  
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Joy Webber got this great shot of the BEAR on Jamaica Dunes and Debbie Reed got this ñonce in a lifetime shotò of Bull Elk.  Get out there 

and see the Wild Life  or enjoy the events below!  Happy Independence Day Bear Valley. 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 
CERT has wheelchairs, walkers, crutches, shower seats, potty extenders, canes, etc.  

to lend without cost to anyone in need. 
Contact:  Fiona Nelson at 821-8975 or Dawn Nelson at 821-5205 

 

http://www.fema.gov/colorbox/node/35164?width=500px&height=500px


Come to the Dog Park at Cub Lake! If you don't have your tags, go to the Association office  and, for $4 for each dog, you can 
get them. There is water at the park and shade and tennis balls. It's a great place to walk around with no leash or just sit down 

and relax while your dog makes new friends or sniffs things.  
If you have any questions or n eed additional information, please call Kathi Chattin at 821 -5537, extension 231.  

 

         
The CAA is a non-profit organization that provides visual and performing arts programs to enhance our way of life.  

The Board meets the first Thursday of each month at 3:00 PM in the OTCC Card Room.  
Everyone is welcome. Annual membership is $15 for individuals and $30 for a family.  

Members receive the monthly newsletter and attend selected events free or at reduced cost.   
For information call President Susan Miller, sdcrowther@gmail.com, 661-917-5880. 

 

The June garden tour is now history!  The gardens were fabulous, the company superb and the garden hosts so friendly.  A big thank you 
to all our kind members that opened their homes for our tour. 

July will be a fun month too!  We will have a picnic under the big oak tree at the Equestrian Center.   Along with that, we will have our 
raffle drawings.  �<�R�X���Z�R�Q�¶�W���Z�D�Q�W���W�R���P�L�V�V���W�K�L�V���� The prizes are fabulous. 

The BVS Garden Club meets the third Friday of each month, through October.  We meet at 1:00 at the Equestrian Center, except for 
special events.  New members are always welcome. 

For more information contact Jody Snow, 562 756-8585 or Ruth Belben 661 972-1455 
Jody Snow email: jodysnow@sbcglobal.net 
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�R�I���Z�L�O�G�I�O�R�Z�H�U�V���D�O�R�Q�J���W�K�H���1�D�W�X�U�H���3�D�W�K��  
Enjoy walking the 1 1/4 mil e quietly surrounded by nature.  
The entrance is at Beaubi en Field with parking available.  
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